
 

We believe ALL women deserve privacy, fairness and honest information about their healthcare: 
  

AAUW Washington   ACLU of Washington   ARNPs United of WA  Aurora Medical Services  Cedar River Clinics   
Children’s Alliance    League of Women Voters of Washington   Legal Voice   NARAL Pro-Choice Washington  National 
Asian Pacific American Women’s Forum-Seattle Chapter    National Council of Jewish Women, Seattle Section   National 
Organization for Women    National Women's Political Caucus of Washington    Planned Parenthood Votes! Washington  
Washington State Nurses Association 
 

What is a Limited Service Pregnancy Center? 
 
Limited Service Pregnancy Centers, also known as Crisis Pregnancy Centers, offer pregnancy tests, anti-abortion 
pregnancy and health care information, and sometimes ultrasound imaging.  
They provide no medical care other than pregnancy tests and ultrasounds without medical diagnosis.  
 
What is the Problem? 
 
Women, often low-income women seeking free pregnancy tests, go to these 
centers in times of crisis, in need of medical care and unbiased pregnancy 
information.  Instead, they get false or misleading information about what 
services are offered, their patient privacy is not protected, their test results and 
medical records are withheld, and they are denied needed referrals for 
reproductive health care.   
 

Is there a LSPC near you? 
There are at least 46 such 
centers operating in 
Washington State, in 21 
counties and 33 legislative 
districts.  
 

 
Requires centers to provide the tested person 
pregnancy test results immediately.  
 

THE RIGHT TO MEDICAL 
TEST RESULTS 

 

 
 
Requires the centers to protect the privacy of 
health care information collected from persons 
seeking services.   
 

THE RIGHT TO KEEP MEDICAL            

INFORMATION PRIVATE 
 

 
 
Requires a limited service pregnancy center to disclose to a person seeking services that the center 
does not provide service or referrals for abortion or comprehensive birth control and that they do not 
provide medical care for pregnant women. 
 

WOMEN HAVE THE RIGHT TO KNOW WHAT KIND OF MEDICAL 
TREATMENT THEY CAN EXPECT WHEN THEY WALK IN THE DOOR. 
 

LSPC Accountability Act Solutions 

Support the Limited Service Pregnancy Center Accountability Act  HB 1366 / SB 5274 

For more information contact:  Jennifer Allen - Planned Parenthood Votes! Washington 360 561 9144      
Melanie Smith - NARAL Pro-Choice Washington 206 659 8144    Lonnie Johns-Brown - National Organization for 
Women 360 878 0255    Pam Crone - Legal Voice 206 650 0020  Shankar Narayan – ACLU 206 624 2184 
 
 
 
 
 

ALL WOMEN, REGARDLESS OF INCOME, DESERVE EQUAL ACCESS TO UNBIASED 
INFORMATION ABOUT THEIR REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH CARE OPTIONS.  


